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e “Ilove these old stregms- Neversink, Beaverldll, Willowemack, ete.- and thay have given much spard
A 3 and pleasnre to thousands of anglers.” - Theadare Govdon 1907
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MNovember 16
Dear Gary,

Thank you for your wonderful presentation about fishing the Salmon River and
some of its tributaries. A number of our members fish the area every year but you
gave them insights into fishing there that they had never thought about before.

Fishing during the lunch hour was a great idea because like most anglers our TGF
members take off for the nearest place to get something to eat and the river then
opens up to picking where you want to fish.

Also, fishing the tributaries was a great idea. Most of our members go to the
5almon River all the time thinking that it is the only place they have to get a big
fish but your slide show offered great alternatives.

| along with my fellow TGF anglers look forward to fishing the later this year and
next spring.

Sincerely,

Bert Darrow
President Theodore Gordon Flyfishers Inc.



